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Winners of the Fishing Trip 
 

Joe was the highest bidder of the guided fishing trip on the 

Turtle Flambeau Flowage in Northern Wisconsin that was part 

of the live auction at the NICC fishing derby and winter 

festival this past February.  The trip was a two day trip for two 

people that was offered up the NICC Board Members and 

Wisconsin Licensed Guide Leonard Dane.  The trip was 

claimed Saturday and Sunday of Memorial Day weekend.  

Although the weather was less than desirable, a good time was 

had by all. Joe brought his friend and good buddy Greg. 

 

Day one started at about 7:00 in the morning.  The group met 

at the Springstead boat ramp and after a short meet and greet 

departed in search of some fish.  The group fished for about 5 

hours with calm winds (too calm for fishing the TFF) and 

sporadic rain showers.  The final straw for the day was a solid 

downpour.  Joe and Greg said that they would rather not get 

any wetter and they all headed back to the boat ramp. They had 

caught two northern pike and a couple of smallmouth bass. 

 

Day two began a little later with the group meeting at the same 

boat ramp at 8:00.  There was a nice southwest wind and Leonard knew the perfect spot to hit up.  The fishing 

was much better with the wind and a lot more fish were caught, even though there were still an occasional rain 

shower.  The group caught five walleyes ranging in size from 14 inches to 16.5 inches, about 10 rock bass, a good 

number of smallmouth bass and a couple of northern pike.  At about 1:00 Joe and Greg decided to call the trip. 

 

Both days the scenery was great and the wildlife was abundant.  Eagles, loons and osprey as well as ducks and 

geese.  Great conversation was had between everyone in the group and friendships were made. 

 

        The above article written by 

                   NICC President - Leonard Dane  



NICC ELECTION RESULTS 

 

. 

OFFICERS          DIRECTORS 

 

President    Leonard Dane               Don Letich      

Vice President    Marguerite O’Connell       Sue Musumeci   

Secretary      Bonnie Letich        Laura Golonka     

Treasurer      Ken Golonka                Tim Glover       

          Amy Dane                           

          Ross Musumeci   

 

IN MEMORY 

 

 

NICC mourns the loss of one of its long time members, Tom Giaimo.  Tom and his wife 

Mary joined our organization in 1994.  He served as a director for several years and was 

fondly known as our "Ticket Sales Agent" for our annual ice fishing derby. Whenever there 

was a job to do for the club, there was Tom.   

 

We will miss Tom very much. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Mary, their children, grand-

children and great grand-children.   

  

WOULD YOU BE INTERESTED 
 

NICC received a call from Bass Pro Shops in Gurnee asking if anyone from our organization would be interested 

in helping out with any of their kids fishing events this summer.  The events start June 11 and run through the end 

of July. They are weekend events that introduce kids to fishing. If anyone is interested please let me know and I 

will let BPS know.  Help can come as one day, the weekend, or multiple weekends - whatever you feel like 

volunteering. 

 

CANS FOR CONSERVATION 

Remember to save your aluminum cans for our Cans for Conservation bin.  Cans are to be put into tightly secured 

plastic bags.  Please do not put smaller plastic bags of cans into a larger bag. You will find the bin next to the 

barn.  Place the bags into the containers making sure the door is locked so the woodland critters can’t get in.  

When enough cans are collected, they will be taken to the recycle center.   
Hello Judith, 
 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 
July 11    General/Board Meeting    7 pm 

August 8   General/Board Meeting   7 pm 

September 12    General/Board Meeting  7 pm 

September 17    Grounds will be closed for private function. 

September 18    Trap Shoot open to the public  10 am to 2 pm 

September 24    Annual Youth Event open to the public  

  


